

RECOMMENDATION REPORT

Priorities Committee to Council re: bgc Presentation

Report

At the October 8, 2024 Priorities Committee meeting, the Priorities Committee received a presentation from the community group bgc. The Committee is requesting that Council consider the draft recommendation included below.

Recommendation

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, provide a letter of support for the development of a new bgc Strathcona facility, as required for grant applications.

Referral Motion

THAT the Priorities Committee recommend to Council:

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, provide a letter of support for the development of a new bgc Strathcona facility, as required for grant applications.

Council and Committee History

October 8, 2024 THAT the Priorities Committee recommend to Council:

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, provide a letter of support for the development of a new bgc Strathcona facility, as required for grant applications.

Refer to enclosure 1 for additional history.

Enclosures

1 bgc Presentation